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NSW Department of Education – School Infrastructure 

Dear parents/carers and staff,  

Works are continuing to prepare two temporary home economics classrooms at Muirfield High School. This involves 
fitting out the classrooms with the necessary equipment and furniture and connecting electrical services.  

We anticipate the temporary home economics classrooms will be open for teaching and learning for the start of Term 2 
2023.   

We will continue to work closely with school leadership to support the transition of staff and students into these new 
facilities.  

We have also finished removing the fire impacted material on the top floor of Building C2.  

It will remain cordoned off and out of bounds until works to restore the classrooms with new fixtures, fittings and 
finishes are complete.  

These works are subject to the insurance process, and we will keep the community updated on the progress. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding.  
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